
  
 

 

Mark Craven 

 
Mark joined Ravenshall School in 1998 at the age of 12yrs old.  He had a wonderful time at school 

and has many lovely memories, being nurtured by Mrs Liz Wood along with many other teachers… 

Mrs Ribbons, Mrs Street, Mr Abbott, Mrs Gordon, Mrs Auty, Mrs Firmin, Mrs Ellis, Mrs Kilbride, Mr 

Smyth, Mr Caines, Mr Lomax, Mrs McGrath and Mrs Ali to name a few.  The Head Teacher at that 

time was Mr Clive Newby. 

 

Mark Left Ravenshall School in 2003, just prior to the rebuild of the new school. He started 

Dewsbury College, but his passion was always in acting.  This began by participating in the annual 

Spen Valley Gang Show.  This was almost like a variety performance by the many cubs, scouts 

and guides in the areas.  Mark loved the theatrical atmosphere and this began his journey into 

acting. 

 

In 2008 Mark auditioned and was accepted onto the ‘Full Body and the Voice’ actor training 

scheme (In 2012 the company rebranded to become DARK HORSE).  The actors train to the 

highest level to prepare for a career in the industry. 

 

 

2023  

Mark celebrates 15 years this September with the Company, he is one of 9 exceptional actors and 

has worked and participated on many productions over the years.  Acting is his passion and 

vocation. 

 

 



 

 

 

  Mark Craven - Actor 

 
  Production:  COLONY 2011                                             Production:  HARVEST  2012 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 
  Production:  SNAKEBITE 2015                          Production: YOU HAVE BEEN WATCHING 2017 

 

   Production: STIR 2019                                            Studio rehearsals 

 

 

   Production: UNIT 21 2023 


